
 
 
 

Monday, 7 July, 2008 
 
 
 

 
Reference: Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations 

2008 Resumed session (29 May-6 June 2008) 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
This is to inform you that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations at its 2008 
Resumed Session, from 29 May-6 June, decided to recommend Special consultative 
status with the Economic and Social Council to your organization, "Women's Health and 
Education Centre". 
 
Please note that this recommendation is still subject to the approval of the Economic and 
Social Council which will consider and take action on the Committee's recommendation 
as its substantive session scheduled for 18-24 July 2008. 
 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 Hanifa Mezoui, Chief 
 Non-Governmental Organizations Section/DESA 
 Room DC1-1480 
 Fax: (212) 963-9248 or 963-4114 
 
 
Women's Health and Education Centre 
300 Stafford St, #265 
Springfield, MA 01104 
United States 
Rita@WomensHealthSection.corn 
FAX: 413 733 0425 
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